Mr. Lee Corder, Principal, Welda Rural High School, Welda, Kansas.

Dear Mr. Corder:

It was very generous of you indeed to write me as you did. It always makes a fellow feel happy if someone else appreciates his efforts.

Dale came in the other day for a chat. He is a fine boy and I am hoping that arrangements can be made so that he will be able to stay with us at least a part of the season.

I see Dean often. He is a grand little fellow. Dale tells me that Bob will be back the first of November.

We will be glad to see the Corders at any time.

Very cordially yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA: AH